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I hope you all had a happy and healthy holiday season, and that you are just as excited for 2018 as we are!  At 
the start of the New Year, our athletic staff welcomed Jason McFall to a new position in our department that will 
combine head coaching duties for cross-country and track & field with the coordination of our athletic operations. 
McFall started his position mid-January and got right to work looking to resurrect the cross-country programs, while 
getting the Dolphins ready for varsity track & field beginning in the 2018-19 academic year. I am confident that 
with McFall as our head coach, we will see our cross country and track & field programs grow and prosper in 2018. 
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Dear Dolphin Fans. 

As you all know, I am a big fan of basketball and this season has been filled 
with many electrifying moments thus far. On Monday, January 22, 2018, senior 
guard, Christina Pasaturo became the first woman in CSI basketball history to score 
2,000 career points! With only 1:24 left in regulation against CCNY, Pasaturo hit a 
free throw to become the third player in CUNYAC history to eclipse 2,000 points. 
Going into the game, Pasaturo knew she needed 19 points to make history and she 
hit the mark spot on, ending the game with exactly 19. We are all rooting for 
Pasaturo and the rest of the Dolphins as we finish out the regular season and enter 
into the playoffs next month. 

The past two weekends, we welcomed back many familiar faces to The Tank for our Men and Women's 
Alumni Basketball games. On Saturday, January 20th, we hosted our inaugural women's alumni game and had a 
great turnout, 20 women came back to play and watch. In coming years, we hope to see more alumni attend and 
enjoy a fun day back at The Tank. 

On the men's side, we hosted the 8th Annual Alumni Game this past weekend in honor of long-time 
assistant coach Matty White and his wife, Dolores White. This year we saw a record number in attendance to 
salute long time head coach Tony Petosa. Thirty alumni suited up to play, while others watched and cheered 
from the stands. After a very close game, it was the blue team that came out on top with a 77-74 victory. At the 
conclusion of the game, Alumni gathered for a luncheon prior to the start of the CSI Men's Basketball contest 
against York. A full tribute to Petosa took place before the start of the game, which featured a permanent banner 
put up in the gymnasium that highlights his CSI and CUNYAC record 459 career wins as a coach. 

Go Dolphins! 



DOLPHIN PRIDE NIGHT  |  FEBRUARY 6, 2018

ALUMNI NIGHT OUT  |  APRIL 12, 2018

BREAST CANCER AWARENESS GAME  |  APRIL 17, 2018

SAVE THE DATES

2 8 0 0 V i c t o r y  B l v d  |  S t a t e n  I s l a n d , N Y 1 0 3 1 4

Your generous support of the Dolphin Fund plays an integral role in our efforts to provide an elite student-athlete experience.

¨I would like to make an unrestricted gift of
$________________ to The Dolphin Fund. ¨I 
would like to make a designated gift of 
$________________ to ________________ (Sport). 
Gifts are tax deductible for income tax purposes to the fullest extent of the law.

             

             
             

Name:

Address: 
City: State: ________ Zip: ______ 
Home Phone:  __________________________________    
Work Phone:  ___________________________________    
Cell Phone:  ____________________________________    
¨I am a student-athlete alumnus and participated in 

________________ (Sport).

Payment Options
¨Visa   ¨Mastercard   ¨American Express   ¨Discover 

¨Personal Check (Payable to CSI Foundation)

(A) 1 Payment
¨Please bill my credit card for the total gift.

(B) 1 Year/12 Payments

¨Please bill my credit card monthly over 1 year.

Please contact Charles Gomes at 718-982-3160 for additional payment options.

Credit Card Information
Account #:  ____________________________  Exp:  _____                 

Security Code:  ________________________________

Signature:  ________________________________________                 
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GOLF OUTING  | MAY 14, 2018

All Alumni are encouraged to join us on Thursday, April 12, 2018 at Kettle Black (415 Forest Avenue, Staten Island, NY 10301), 
from 7-10pm. There will be a $40 open bar special including beer, wine and well liquor, and a choice between wings or sliders. 
We hope to see as many alumni there as possible to reconnect and catch up!

Join CSI Athletics on Tuesday, February 6, 2018, at 5:30 & 7:30pm as we cheer on our Men and Women basketball teams! The 
first 500 fans will receive a free Dolphin Pride T-shirt, so come out and show your Dolphin spirit! One lucky fan will also 
receive the chance to shoot for $10,000! 

Our Baseball team will be hosting Drew University for the 15th annual Grace Hillery Breast Cancer Awareness Game 
on Tuesday, April 17, 2018 at 7pm. The game will be a double header at our Baseball Sports Complex.   

HALL OF FAME DINNER | NOVEMBER 1, 2018

Join us to celebrate the athletic achievements of the greatest student-athletes, coaches and administrators in Dolphin history. It is 
always an honor to dedicate a night to celecbrate our best student-athletes and recognize their accomplishment as a Dolphin.

Come out and support CSI Atheltics at our annual Golf Outing, at Richmond County Country Club. For more information on 
how to register and sponsorship opportunities, contact Anthony Avena at Anthony.Avena@csi.cuny.edu or (718) 982- 3151. 




